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I do not support this bill!  This bill and anyone associated with its creation, are evil. 

Parents have a right to know what is happening with their children. The State does 

not own my children, therefore has not rights to impose their "Gender-affirming 

treatment" propaganda on anyone's child!  Studies show that the human brain does 

not fully develop until 23-25 years of age, therefore, any major decision such as 

gender mutilation should be made by the child when they reach an age that their 

brain's are developed enough to understand the full ramifications of their decision. 

Parents also should not be allowed to do any "Gender-affirming treatments", the child 

should make those decisions when they are an adult. What happened to nurturing a 

child to love who they are no matter what color, sex or ethnicity! This bill is mentally 

damaging to children and is an example of Munchausen's by proxy perpetuated by 

The State. Leave our children alone. 


